

Ms. Wang Shuxia Vice President Shandong Women's University No. 45 Yuhan Road, Shizhong District Jinan, Shandong Province P. R. China 250002 Naomi Graham Assistant Principal International Sighthill Campus 9-11 Sighthill Court Edinburgh EH11 4BN

t +44 (0)131 455 3209 e n.graham@napier.ac.uk

24 May 2017

Dear Ms. Wang,

On behalf of Edinburgh Napier University, I am delighted to invite you and your colleagues to visit Edinburgh Napier University in October 2017.

We are pleased with the progress made on our articulation programmes, and look forward to exploring other opportunities in the fields of joint research and student and staff exchange.

During your visit I believe we will be able to develop a better mutual understanding with a view to deepening and strengthening our partnership.

I understand your University will be responsible for all costs incurred on your trip in the UK.

I look forward to welcoming you and your colleagues at Edinburgh Napier University.

Yours sincerely

Naomi Graham

Assistant Principal International



THE QUEEN'S
ANNIVERSARY PRIZES
FOR PRIMER APPLICATION
2015

